Date: 2/18/2014

To:  Mayor Loughmiller and City Council

From: David Kochalka (Planning and Zoning Commissioner)

Re:  Resignation

Please accept this letter as notification of my resignation from the Planning and Zoning
Commission effective at the close of Business on February 25, 2014. T will assist in any way you
deem appropriate to ensure a smooth transition.

I appreciate the opportunity to have served in this capacity and am proud of my association with
the City of McKinney. However, my travel schedule has increased the demands on my time and

has not allowed consistent attendance at P&Z meetings. I have greatly enjoyed my service on
the Commission and working with the City staff,

I look forward to working together again in the future,

Respectfully,
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David Kochalka

214-402-5657



